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Community Association Meetings


The Loch Raven Improvement Association meets the third Tuesday of every month, with the exception of 


August and December.   


Upcoming Meetings:


January 19th, 2021


February 16th, 2021


March 16th, 2021


7pm sharp!


Please see our website for Virtual Meeting information.


All residents welcome!





CURBSIDE RECYCLING COLLECTION TO RESUME!!








Mayor Brandon Scott has announced that curbside recycling collection will resume citywide on January 19th, 2021.


LRIA collection days are on Fridays… so please, begin separating your “trash” from your recycling stuff and set out on our designated 


Recycling Day! 


Reminder… 


no plastic bags please!











Business and correspondence to:


LRIA


P.O. Box 66226


Baltimore, MD 21239





THELOCHRAVENIMPROVEMENT


ASSOCIATION @hotmail.com


� HYPERLINK "http://www.LRIA.org" ��www.LRIA.org�








LRIA WELCOMES 2021!!!





The Loch Raven Improvement Association would like to thank all residents for doing your part in keeping our neighborhood safe, clean, and strong during this disastrous period of COVID-19.  Even though we must temporarily engage our daily activities in a slightly different manner, please remember that if we all do our part in wearing appropriate face coverings, washing our hands, following safe, social distancing guidelines, and when available, taking the vaccine, we will overcome this pandemic.  


 As we welcome and progress through 2021, it is hopeful that residents become more engaged in community participation by paying your annual dues, attending meetings, participating on committees, practicing appropriate residential sanitation habits, 


and being the eyes and ears for proactive accountability by reporting unacceptable, substandard, and unlawful behavior in our neighborhood.


THE STRENGTH AND STABILILTY OF OUR NEIGHBORHOOD DEPENDS ON YOU!!!





Neighborhood News





FOR LATEST COVID-19 UPDATES, please visit:  coronavirus.baltimorecity.gov


NEW 4TH DISTRICT COUNCILMAN


The Loch Raven community welcomes Councilman Mark Conway to the northeast district.  Councilman Conway has attended many LRIA community meetings and is well-adept on the priorities and goals of this neighborhood. We look forward to working with Councilman Conway and having his continuing support on the projects for which we have planned moving forward.


DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION UPDATES 


As a result of several observations of traffic congestion, particularly during the rush hour, the LRIA has requested traffic signaling upgrades on Hillen Road, at E. Northern Pkwy., to include left-turn arrows in both northbound and southbound directions.  This upgrade will lessen the impact of aggressive driving and red-light violations at this intersection.


As traffic accidents continue to abound at the fenced area near Waveworth Way, new rumble-strip, speed calming devices have been installed on the roadway, on the northbound Hillen Road corridor to slow traffic entering the bend near the golf course.  The LRIA has submitted a request for installation of these devices on the southbound lanes as well, with an estimated timeline of Spring 2021.


All services related to speed hump installation in the 1500 block Gleneagle Road is on hold until further notice.  This request has been successfully submitted and we anticipate implementation of services to proceed once the pandemic restrictions are lifted.


The LRIA continues to monitor aggressive and dangerous vehicular passing on the southbound corridor of Hillen Road, from E. Northern Pkwy to Waveworth Way.  Request for single-lane reduction may be submitted should this activity continue. 


DEPT. OF RECREATION & PARKS UPDATES


Negotiations continue with Baltimore City Recreation and Parks, to establish a monthly cleaning schedule to remove litter (discharged from vehicles) along the Hillen Road corridor, from E. Northern Pkwy to Waveworth Way.  Also, as we near closer to the Spring season, coordination of improved grass and brush trimming has been communicated.


The LRIA has requested repair to the damaged fence portion along the 6000 block Hillen Road, which continues to an area prone to automobile accidents.  





   











Sanitary Contract SC956


Sanitary Sewer Collection System Improvements


Dept. of Public Works project construction and restoration work to the sewer system infrastructure in our area


IS NEAR COMPLETION!


DPW thanks all residents for their cooperation through the disturbances and disruptions created during the execution of this vitally important project.

















BALTIMORE EVICTION PREVENTION RESOURCES


If you are struggling to pay rent or have rent-related legal questions, 


these resources may be able to help.


Maryland Legal Aid


410-951-7777 


mdlab.org


Public Justice Center


410-625-9409


publicjustice.org





CODE BLUE ALERT INFORMATION


The Health Commissioner declares a Code Blue Alert during periods of extreme periods of extreme cold weather.  Code Blue is a multi-agency effort to reduce hypothermia deaths during the winter months by protecting our City’s homeless, seniors and other vulnerable populations.


Individuals may call 311 to report specific concerns about vulnerable neighbors during Code Blue Alerts.  Call 911 to report a 


cold-related emergency.  





Winter Reminders





If you are driving … SLOW DOWN!   Speeding and aggressive driving put lives and property at risk.  Also, please stay off of your cell phone and stop texting while driving.  


Please do not double-park and always be courteous… leave space for others to park and navigate.


DON’T PILE SNOW IN THE MIDDLE OF THE STREET!  This impedes emergency vehicles that may be enroute to YOUR house!  


It is illegal to place chairs, cones, furniture or other “markers” in the public right-of-way to reserve parking spaces.  THESE ITEMS WILL BE CONFISCATED AND CITATIONS ISSUED!   


Do your part to prevent slips, trips and falls.  Shovel and salt your walkway.  


Be a good neighbor.  Assist the elderly and other restricted neighbors who may have difficulty during periods of inclement weather.


And just because it’s winter, doesn’t mean not to do your part…


CALL 911 TO REPORT ALL ILLEGAL ACTIVITY IN THE LRIA NEIGHBROHOOD!!!














News Notes





DISTRICT 43RD VACANCY – CENTRAL COMMITTEE MEMBER


The Baltimore City Democratic State Central Committee is presently accepting resumes to fill one (1) vacancy for a Central Committee Member in the 43rd Legislative District.  


Description of Position: This volunteer position offers the opportunity to build the Democratic Party in Baltimore City, increase voter turnout and register voters.


Qualifications: Applicants should possess the following qualifications:


Be a registered Democratic voter in the State of Maryland; and


Be a resident of the 43rd Legislative District


Resumes must be received via email by no later than 5:00pm on Friday, 1/22/2021.


For more information, please contact: baltimorecitydems@gmail.com





CENTRAL SCHOLARSHIP 2021 APPLICATION NOW AVAILABLE


Central Scholarship, a non-profit organization, awards scholarships and interest-free loans to students pursuing higher education.  Application session is now OPEN!


Eligibility criteria: 


Maryland resident (US citizen/Permanent resident)


Enrolled in, or planning to attend, an accredited institution of higher education


2.8 GPA or higher


Deadline: April 1st, 2021, at 11:59pm.   For more information, please call 410-415-5558, or visit:  www.central-scholarship.org





BALTIMORE’S PLASTIC BAG BAN BEGINS JULY 2021


Originally slated for January 2021, the Baltimore City Plastic Bag Ban has been postponed until July 2021.  Please be advised that Mayor Scott and the Baltimore City Council are supporting the temporary delay, but are fully committed to making Baltimore a more sustainable and environmentally aware city.  Please begin preparation NOW for the transition away from plastic bags.  


 


PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE - BEWARE OF IMPOSTERS!!!


The LRIA advises citizens to beware of possible Public Works, BGE, or other similar impostors.  Many impostors pose as company workers and seek to gain illegal entry into your home.  If you doubt the authenticity of any service representative, DO NOT LET THEM IN!


Contact the firm before opening any doors, and/or report suspicious activity to the Police by dialing 911 immediately.
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“Northeast Baltimore neighbors working together to maintain the highest quality of community life by

ensuring that our neighborhoods remain safe, clean and strong”
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